
Nursery & Reception 

Christmas Party 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

On Monday the 16th December at 1pm, the children in Nursery & Reception 

will be having their Christmas Party.  

This Year we will be having a party in the School Hall with dancing, games and 

food.  

There is no money cost for this party, but we do please ask that as a 

contribution you send your child into school with their party food. On Friday 

13th December you will receive a paper plate home with your child, we please 

ask that you return the plate back to school on Monday 16th December filled 

with a couple of party food treats for your child (just cover the top with tin 

foil/cling film). This will ensure that your child enjoys the food aspect to the 

party! Please remember that your children will have had their lunch at school, 

so please be mindful that it only needs to be a small snack.  

We ask that you send your child into school on this day (16th December) in their 

party clothes – which they will stay in all day.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The EYFS Team. 


